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Raft Moored at St Julian’s Bay – St Julian’s 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies that the St. Julian’s Scout Group will be holding 
a Camp-A-Float at St. Julian’s Bay St. Julian’s. 
 
The Camp – A – Float consists of a man made raft complete with a 12 men tent on board. Weather permitting 
the raft will be moored in the indicated position “A” on the attached chart between Monday, 28 July 2014 and 
Monday 4 August 2014. 
 
All craft navigating within the bay are requested to keep a sharp lookout, navigate at slow speed and give the 
raft a wide berth. 
 
 
Chart affected: BA 177 

       

   




